Clty of Kenosha Police Department

ERIC LARSEN, INTERIM CHIEF OF POLICE

\{&“USH,;

Lieutenant Joseph Nosalik
Email: PIO@kenoshapolice.com POLICE
Phone: 262-605-5238 Fax: 262-605-5248

** Update **

It is with sadness, KPD announces retired Kenosha Police officer, Jeffrey O’Connor,
was located deceased this morning in the Village of Pleasant Prairie. The Pleasant
Prairie Police Department will conduct the death investigation.

KPD would like to thank the multiple volunteers that assisted in searching for Jeff.
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Mlssmg Person

Jeffrey O’Connor, a 64-year-old Kenosha resident, was last seen in Kenosha on
January 16, 2022. Jeffrey left home, on foot, and did not take his phone, identification,
keys or money. Jeffrey was last seen on a ring doorbell camera in the area of 8700
block of 48" Avenue. Jeffrey was wearing a dark colored jacket, blue jeans and white
tennis shoes.

Jeffrey has no known medical conditions and there is no evidence to suggest foul play
is involved with his disappearance. The surrounding neighborhoods have been
extensively checked by police and volunteers.
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